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 Objection

Comments I wish to object to the planned importation of inert waste on several grounds.  
The Washington roundabout is severely congested already without additional HGV movements 
transporting inert waste to the site. The road from Washington to Steyning is particularly dangerous.  
Traffic levels in the area will also be negatively impacted by all the new houses that have already been 
granted planning permission or are seeking permission in the surrounding areas.  
There is a risk of water contamination with the planned importation of waste and additional vehicle 
movements/ workings on site.  
There is also the loss of the planned amenity of a deep lake with the current planning for restoration 
of the site.  
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